Andy Hickman (Chair)

My name is Andy and | have two daughters at North - one in Year 2 and one in the Nursery. | really enjoy working with
the NSA to organise fun events for North’s families and the community, and helping to ensure North students can
access music and school trips. | am excited to see what more we can achieve as we evolve what the NSA does in
these changing times. It's always great to have new people involved in the NSA to bring fresh ideas and energy.

Lyn Hemeury (Secretary)

Hi, my name is Lyn. Me and my family moved into the Colchester area in 2014 and my son (now aged 17) joined north
mid-way in his year 4. His transition from his previous school was seamless thanks to the team at north, and whilst |
quietly worried how he will get on at North, | need not have been so concerned. His experience has been a wonderful
one and he remembers his time at north with such fondness. | also have a daughter who is at the end of her school
career at north, and she regularly expresses her enjoyment of what she did that day, and it is clear she has thrived at
the school. She has also accessed and enjoyed a lot of the activities that the school has offered. Having seen my
children enjoy their time at north, | also wanted to get in on the feel good action and give a bit back to the school that
has given my children a safe and enjoyable space to be them. | enjoy being part of a team of NSA volunteers whose
mission it is to have fun and give fun to the children, families and community of north school. Do join us, as we so
need to share the fun.

Gus Gallagher (Treasurer)

My son has been a proud North pupil since 2019. I'm new to the NSA Committee but am very pleased to be involved,
and to serve as Treasurer. I'm looking forward to exploring innovative and exciting ways of raising funds to make the
children’s time at North as positive and memorable as possible.

Sally Shaw

My child has attended North School since 2019. They are very happy there and | see daily developments in their
confidence and creativity. | am very pleased to be part of the NSA team and am looking forward to helping North
School become an even more super-duper place for lots of children in Colchester. | am particularly excited about
helping every child at North have opportunities to have fun and really enjoy their school experience from start to finish,
creating happy memories and positive life experiences that will shape bright futures.

Mubeena Siddiqi

I have two lovely and very lively children at North. | have been on the NSA committee for several years and | enjoy
working alongside other parents, carers and staff members to plan fun activities for the children (and sometimes for
grown-ups, too!). Nothing beats hearing the laughter of children during discos, Christmas bazaars and summer fetes,
or the excited anticipation of families waiting for their chance to shout “BINGO!”. | love that the money raised through
NSA events funds a diverse range of activities to ensure that every child has an equal opportunity to thrive and feel joy
during their time at North.

Claire Mold

North is such a great school, my daughter has been attending since 2018. The NSA is a fantastic way to support
school life, raising funds which each and every child benefits from. I'm really looking forward to coming up with new
events and activities for the children and their families to enjoy.



